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FOR YOUR INFORMATION
 
Some time between 3.30pm yesterday afternoon (Sunday 7 July 2019) and 8.30am today (Monday 8 July 2019) the front nearside wheel complete with tyre was removed from a Ford Fiesta parked within the Foxbury car park.  The vehicle was left on bricks.  Had the owner not gone to put something in the passenger seat before driving off, she would not have known that the car was propped up on bricks and would have reversed out of the car space – which would have resulted in considerable damage to the vehicle.
 
This has been reported to the Police, but it is clear that this is a ‘job to order’ and not vandalism.  No-one heard or saw anything and the exact time of the incident is not known.
 
The Police have asked the VA to circulate this information as far as possible so that residents are made aware and particularly to advise residents with vehicles parked in the car spaces to check before driving away just in case.  

